

FR Competitor Advisory Memo

Nº: **CAMFR-2022-006**

Date: July 13, 2022 Subject: Decal Update

Beginning July 13, 2022, replacement decals will be charged at the rates listed on the linked order form.

Teams wishing to purchase a full set of decals should order in advance for guaranteed quantities when we arrive at an event.

Decals will not be available for shipping between events unless orders are placed before the conclusion of an event the Championship trailer attends.

Cars and trailers with non-compliant decals and competing logo will be referred to the Stewards for further action, including potential fines.

Teams are reminded that by running the proper livery, you are showing your support to the partners and sponsors who make this series possible.

